
 

Conewago Township Zoning Hearing Board 
 

September 8, 2008 
 

Minutes 
 

 At 7:30 PM the ZHB meeting was called to order with the pledge of allegiance. 
Members present were Earl Miller, Sharon Beck, David Clouser, Hanson Quickel and 
Margaret Burg. Attorney Greg Gettle provided legal council for the ZHB. 
 
 
The date on the minutes from the previous meeting was changed to 2008. The minutes 
were approved as amended. 
 
Old Business- None. 
 
New Business- Case No 02-2008 Bryan Rutters’ request for an Interpretation/Variance in 
a Conservation Zone.  
 
The Applicant and witnesses were sworn in. Mr. Rutters explained to the ZHB he wanted 
to make a verbal request to withdraw his application as stated in Case No 02-2008. 
  
There was no further business and the ZHB meeting was adjourned at 7:09 PM. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
David Clouser 
Secretary 
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